Webinar series to support clubs
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Table Tennis England is continuing our series of webinars for clubs, with a number of subjects to be covered.

Throughout 2020, Table Tennis England delivered 21 club webinars, with more than 550 bookings and almost
2,500 views on YouTube.

The webinar series will continue into 2021, so check back regularly to see when new sessions and dates are
added.

Upcoming webinars:

Thursday August 19th (12.30pm): How to run a Return to the Table celebration event. Find out how your club or
venue can safely host an event to encourage players and volunteers back into the sport with confidence, or
recruit new players.

You can book webinar places using the form below. Once you have registered, you will then be sent the joining
details in advance of your chosen webinar(s).

As part of our support to clubs and leagues during the pandemic, we started our series of webinars back in April
2020 - Click here to watch previous webinars

If you are a club or league in need of support, or have suggestions and ideas for support that would be useful to
other clubs or leagues, please contact claire.brockwell@tabletennisengland.co.uk.
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